
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 To: Donna Oberg 

 From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

 Date: July 26
th

, 2011 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the August 8
th

, 2011 meeting.   
 

Using Special Education ARRA funds, the district has purchased 42 Tablet PC computers and 

associated accessories for distribution to Special Education teachers.  These new portable 

computers will replace the current computers used by special education teachers, which will then 

be re-distributed to other teachers who do not currently have a portable computer.   

 

The portable computers are used by teachers for instruction and for professional purposes.  They 

greatly enhance the integration of the web-based NetIEP program into the special education 

evaluation and communication process. 

 

All items were purchased using ARRA grant funds. 

 
Equipment  Amount  

HP Elitebook Tablet PCs $51757 

Docking Stations w/ DVD drives $5838 

Extended Batteries $4832 

3 year Warranties and Add’l Accessories $3770 

Total $66197 

IL State Contract Pricing provided thru Victorin Business Systems 

 

Please let me know if additional information is needed. 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


